Minutes GAT Meeting
Date: 7.00 pm, Wednesday, 15t May 2024

1. Welcome
2. Attendance

2.1. Present

Louise Chapman, Teri Loe Mau, Martina Bordoni, Sangeetha Durgam, Purdey van der
Reis-Geurts

2.2.
Jim

3. Social gathering parents

Last meeting we spoke about the possibility of holding a social gathering for parents (Quiz
night). The idea is discussed again, and we expect not a lot of interest for this activity. It is
without the children and can be a logistic problem (especially on a school night). We decide
not to develop the idea further for now.

4. Social activities students

Term 2

There is not enough time for organising an activity in term 2.
Term 3

Lazer tag was a nice activity last year and will be organised in term 3. Last year there was a
sausage sizzle, this is a nice way to raise money for the P&C. Further details will be
discussed next meeting.

Term 4

Normally the picknick is organised in term 4. It is proposed to move the picnic to term 1, so
the first time will be in term 1 2025. It is an accessible meeting where, new parents in
particular, can meet each other. Doing this in the beginning of the school year also leads to
greater awareness of the GAT P&C among parents.

Because there is no picnic in term 4 it is proposed to go bowling. Possible venues are
Northbridge, Morley or Hokey Pokey. Sagneetha and Martina will contact some bowling
centres to get quotes and minimum numbers of participants.

5. Teachers’report

Louise discusses the Teachers’ report which is attached to these minutes.



6. Other

6.1. AGM meeting

Sangeetha and Purdey will attend the next AGM meeting (May 20st). Purdey asks what
report needs to be presented at the AGM. Sagneetha will ask Campbell about it.

6.2. Invoice debate club

In the last meeting (Wednesday 27st March) the fund request from Steven Raphael for
the debate club is motioned and unanimously passed. It will be motioned for the next
AGM meeting as well.

6.3. Membership Forms

Everybody who has not filled in a membership form yet must do this and send it to
Purdey. She will send the documents to the Secretary of the AGM. The membership fees
need to be transferred to the bank account of the AGM.



